
Embroiderers’ Guild of Victoria

General Membership Policy

Policy: 

All sponsored activities such as workshops, Fall stitch-ins, retreats, and Spring Festivals 
will have a fee set for members of the Embroiderers’ Guild of Victoria (EGV).  Non-
members will pay an additional, minimum premium of $10.00 for each activity they 
choose to attend.  Members will have the opportunity to register for workshops and 
guild activities prior to the opening of registration to non-members.  

All EGV members must abide by the regulations of the Societies Act of BC.

Membership renewals will be on an annual basis with the renewal date determined by 
the executive.  Monies for membership are due 60 days prior to the renewal date.   

New members joining during the year may have the EGV portion of their fees prorated . 

Visitors to Guild meetings are entitled to attend twice before joining. 

Review:

This policy shall be reviewed as required.

Amendments to this policy may be proposed by the executive and/or an appointed 
Policy Review Committee and adopted after being discussed and voted upon by the 
general membership. 

Approval:

Established: 2001.  Revised: 2012, 2015, 2019


